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  Aiken & Associates Phone: (519) 351-8624  

  578 McNaughton Ave. West    E-mail: randy.aiken@sympatico.ca 
  Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6        

          
July 2, 2015        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: UNION GAS 2015-2020 DSM PLAN TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 2, the London Property Management Association 
(“LPMA”) provides the following information regarding our participation in the technical 
conference scheduled for July 6 and 7. 
 
Having reviewed the letters of OSEA, GEC, LIEN, CME, APPRO, ED, Board Staff, FRPO and 
OGVG, LPMA believes that all the areas of interest to LPMA with regard to the Union gas 
proposal would appear to be covered by these parties.  LPMA would like to reserve 10 to 15 
minutes for any follow-ups that may be necessary as the result of the responses provided to other 
parties. 
 
Please note that I will be attending on behalf of LPMA by telephone.  
 
 
 
Yours very truly, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
c.c. Vanessa Innis (Union Gas)  


